
 

 

 

 

    

    

      

 

    

   

  

    

       

 

   

    

 

 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2021 

Girls Track & Field: All girls interested in track and field for 2022 and not in a winter sport should attend a brief 

informational meeting at 2:15 p.m. on Monday, November 8, in room C312. 

Lifeguard Certification: If you are a current lifeguard and need to update your certification, you will need to do the 

following: 

 See Ms. Downey or Ms. Arehart to set up PtE times 

 Have a towel, bathing suit, and lifeguard pack 

 Bring $41 in cash for your certification 

 Find four other guards to run the scenarios 

Here are the dates we are certifying: November 30 and December 2, 6, 8, and 10. You will need at least two days to run 

through skills and written tests. 

Order Your 2022 Yearbook: There are only a couple of weeks left to purchase your 2022 yearbook for $65. The price will 

jump to $75 on January 1. Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use order code 3361 to buy yours today! 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

